From: ryan harshman [mailto:harshmanhelo@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, May 04, 2008 2:13 PM
To: jnatale@clingerelectric.com
Subject: Thanks
Dear Mr. Natale and American Support Team,

 

Thank you so much for the package that you sent me in April.  I presently do not know whether we are going to return home in November or later on.  There is a lot of work to do here in Afghanistan.  I shared your package with my HML/A-167 squadron mates, and everybody really enjoyed it.  It is really good to know that people back home are still thinking of us.    

 

Semper Fidelis

Capt Ryan Harshman

HML/A-167 det. to Afghanistan

